MINUTES
CITY OF EUREKA
WORK SESSION
TUESDAY AUGUST 23, 2022

There was a work session of the Eureka City Council on Tuesday, August 23, 2022.
Mayor Tammy Cantrell called the meeting to order at 5:27 p.m. Present were: Mayor
Tammy Cantrell; Councilmembers Evelyn Broxson, Debbie Childress, Bront Luna,
Adrian Richardson, Mike Wisdom; and Secretary Susan Wisdom.

The Council first discusses information regarding permitting in the City’s ETJ. It was
decided that TML needed to be contacted to answer a few questions.

The Council worked on the Preliminary Draft/Editorial and Legal Review Codification
provided by Franklin Legal Publishing. Susan Wisdom gave an update regarding
background information for Ordinance 7 regarding mobile homes and also presented
Councilmembers with a fee schedule. Councilmembers presented information they
found while researching the following: Chapter 10 (Debbie Childress); Chapter 11
(Adrian Richardson and Mike Wisdom); and Chapter 8 (Evelyn Broxson). There was no
information presented on weeds and grass control (Bront Luna). It was decided that all
of Chapter 10 needs to be omitted; Chapter 11 needs to be made gender neutral,
revised in a language where everyone can understand it, it has some cross references
that conflict; all references to railroads need to be removed; and on #46 put the
information that Franklin Legal advised; and Chapter 8 should be left as is.

Mike Wisdom explained to the Council the bid estimate he received from Alex Dugan,
Jr. (Wood Wranglers Tree Company) regarding the cleaning up of trees and brush at

the City Hall. The estimate was for $5,000.00. The bid received by Tammy Cantrell
from John Murray was for $4,200.00 but did not include as much work. The bids will
be voted on after approval of the 2022-23 fiscal year budget.

There were no public comments.
A new item for the next meeting is: Jackie making a presentation on Bitcoin.

Bront Luna moved that the meeting adjourn. Mike Wisdom seconded the motion.
Motion approved 5-0. Mayor Tammy Cantrell adjourned the meeting at 6:58 p.m.

Minutes by Susan Wisdom, Secretary



